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Consideration of Agreements Regarding Enterprise Resource Planning System Procurement

City Council is requested to consider an Agreement for Services with Avaap, a Subscription
Agreement with Workday, and a Software as a Service Agreement with CanAm to manage day-to-
day financial and human resource activities and authorize the appropriate City Official(s) execute all
necessary documents pending the final negotiations. (Recommended by the Finance Committee.)
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